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RCSS Highlights Class of 2023 SAT Scores 
  
(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System Class of 2023 posted some notable gains 
in several of our schools on the SAT last year. Scores were released today by the College Board and the 
Georgia Department of Education.  
 
Dr. Kenneth Bradshaw, Superintendent of Schools, says, “The growth that we are seeing in the SAT 
scores is evidence of the commitment and hard work of our students who accepted the challenge to 
set high academic goals and came to school every day prepared to learn. Our teachers, guidance 
counselors and administrators are also to be recognized as they not only encouraged our students to 


